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For the Attention of: 
 
David Hogger, Examiner 
 
c/o Steve Carnaby, Associate Director  

Intelligent Plans and Examinations (IPE) Ltd 
29 Monmouth Street 
Bath  

BA1 2DL 

 
BY EMAIL 
 
 
Dear Mr Hogger 

Farringdon Neighbourhood Plan – Response to Questions 

I refer to your letter dated 11th November setting out your initial questions for both 
East Devon District Council and Farringdon Parish Council on the above 
Neighbourhood Plan.  I am pleased to attach a combined schedule that sets out 
both organisation’s formal responses. 
 
I can advise that the District and Parish Council have been in liaison in respect of 
the responses to the questions, but that the responses from each organisation 
have been independently made and agreed, except for the 2 questions to which a 
jointly agreed response was sought.  The responses to all questions have been 
combined into one schedule for ease of reference. 
 
I hope this provides the information you need.  We look forward to hearing from 
you in due course. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Ed Freeman 

Service Lead – Planning Strategy and Development Management 

Cc Alana Sayers, Clerk to Farringdon Parish Council 
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